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Dear Committee Members, I strongly oppose HB3501.this bill and similar bills are 

irresponsible by not addressing the issue at hand. Focus on bills that address the 

issues-build addiction and mental health infrastructure. We are last in the nation for 

access to treatment yet number one in meth use and #2 in opioid misuse. Stop 

wasting hard-working taxpayers’ money and time on senseless bills and focus on bills 

that get to the heart of the issues  and get Oregon back on track. Businesses and 

Oregonians are leaving this State because bills like this only create bigger problems 

that will make the situation worse!  


